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MEMORIES ARE LIKE ANTIQUES, THE OLDER THEY ARE THE MORE VALUABLE THEY BECOME.
“TODAY’S MOMENTS ARE TOMORROWS MEMORIES.”

____________________________________

Field of Grass
Rev Bill Killian

A prayer whispers over a field of
grass where memories rest – memories of
study hall, gymnasium, the janitor’s room
of heat and the twelve families who got
along well, graduating with honor.

A prayer whispers for humility and
pride, making its way to Walkerton, a new home, while the field of grass stands firm and waves the
years away.

A prayer whispers, knowing Tyner will never go away, and so we pray for all the families who
gather together to break bread, to cheer one another, remembering how hard our teachers worked,
our athletes played, our bus drivers on time – the school plays were the hit for sure, and family was
our middle name.

A prayer whispers, connecting us all as one.
And the classmates said “Amen.”

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
 

Do you remember ……..
SOX HOPS in the old cafeteria?
Terry Ernsberger letting a blue racer snake loose in school?
Stanley Karn falling through the ceiling?

Barn Ball
When I was cut as a freshman from the Tyner High School Junior Varsity
Basketball team, my dad, Bob Reese, put up a basket in the Tyner Elevator.
The wooden floor with a painted free throw line played like a basketball floor.
Great games were played, great friends and great memories were made;
(Phil Jacobson, Lee Zumbaugh, Larry (Butch) Brainer, Lorne Berkshire, Nilas
Miller and others, whom shall remain nameless, because I cannot remember
their names). It motivated me to spend extra time shooting long shots and
free throws. Even though I was a mediocre player, I won the free throw
trophy for basketball my senior year.

Gene Reese

CREATING MEMORIES, ONE CLASSROOM AT A TIME



BALL, BALL, BALL ON THE BRAIN

William Killian, November 28, 2023, Tucson, Arizona

I walk in circles around the gym - it is sacred wood and the nets are gorgeous, the memories flash as I walk
and remember. Why do gymnasiums appeal to me? Why do I walk in circles instead of shooting, nets only?
Why, you ask? – why?
Dad said “ball, ball on the brain” – he was right. Kevin Durant said “A basketball is a part of my body.” I
understood what they both meant. I can’t explain it. You can understand it if you’d rather play hoops than
eat. A basketball in my hand for 80 years, and my body says hang it up, put your Converse Allstars away,
replace them with walking shoes.
It all started in a small Hoosier town, in a gym not too far from the backboard on our garage door at home,
with lights that mom would shut off at 10 pm, and we played on in the dark. Winter came and we played on,
and on. The Tyner gym was our other home where we worked out a lot of stuff and thought we were
somebody.
I walk in circles now, game is gone, time to move on, but I still walk in circles on the hardwood floor. I love
the gym, some others there remember when I was the Doc, the Free Throw Doc, and they ask, “Are you The
Doc?” – “I use to be.” Now I walk in circles, longing for whistles, cheerleaders, screams, bands, scoreboards,
bleachers, sweat, and listen to the coach’s sweet music - “Killian, show us what you can do, there’s a few
minutes left” – I lived for those moments …

Ball, ball, ball on the brain.

GREATNESS FROM BARN BASKETBALL
By Steve Matz

Before class Basketball, all Indiana high school basketball players practiced hitting the game winning shot in
the closing seconds against the likes of South Bend Central, Gary Roosevelt or Lafayette Jeff in the State Final.
A lot of those shots were practiced in barn hay mows across Indiana.
Barns would be stuffed with bales of hay to the rafters. Backboards and rims yielded their function to the
need for storage and so were covered with layers of sweet-smelling hay. Baskets lay dormant until the cows
could eat enough so bales could be excavated to free up space for this season’s challenges. That space was
excavated in a stair-step type “V” from the Backboard to the floor 15’ feet away.
Since Jack was able to free up his backboard and rim first he and I were challenging each other on those last
second free-throws when his (nearly three year old) nephew peaked his head through that big old beam-barn
ladder. He wanted to play ball too. (How he got up there is still a mystery to me because it was a challenge
for my 5’5” frame. I guess great desire and determination with focus mixed with perseverance led him to
accomplish his goal).
Anyway, he wanted to put the ball in the basket like Uncle Jack. I picked him up and climbed the bales up to
the basket and held him so he could take that big ball from Jack and put it in the basket.
Jack made a big deal out of it. That little squirt laughed and giggled and said “Again.” Each time the ball
went into the basket Jack would have a different and funny reaction and his nephew would laugh even harder
and say “Again.” This went on for quite a while until I got tired.
I would like to think that Jack and I gave little Scotty the love for basketball in Ross’s barn back then, but it
was probably already in his genes from his mom and dad, Marilyn(Ross) and Rick Skiles.
Submitted by Steve Matz from late 1965 or early 1966.
PS. Scott Skiles, (Jack’s nephew) went on to a successful Basketball Career:
Hit the winning basket in the 2nd overtime to lead Plymouth to win the 1982 Indiana State Finals against Gary
Roosevelt.
Inducted into Michigan State University Basketball Hall of Fame with his jersey # 4 retired.
1st round draft pick, 22nd. Played 10 years in the NBA. He still holds the NBA record for assists in one game at
30 during his 2nd season with the Orlando Magic. Coached NBA Teams from 1997 to 2016.



Do you have somememories you would like to share?  
 

“SPREAD THE WORD” 
 

Reach out to your classmates! Ask them to come and enjoy the Alumni Banquet………. 
Reconnect and Reminisce. Let’s keep the Tyner Alumni Banquet going! 

Friday, August 2, 2024 
Swan Lake Resort Conference Center 

5203 Plymouth-LaPorte Trail, Plymouth, Indiana 
 

Donation from Cindy Martin Milner 
A few months ago I acquired some unusual original Tyner memorabilia 

dated 1909 and 1913 from Nancy Ferris (Nancy’s Beauty Salon). Her
Grandmother, Alice Bolenbaugh graduated in 1909, I believe. There are some 
onion-skin type papers with classes and grades listed by Frank, Polk Twp. 
Trustee, at the time.  In the early years the Tyner School was referred to as Polk 
Twp. School.  At that time, I think students may have only gone through 8th grade.  
Indiana passed a law in 1909 until1920 that had many more requirements for 
public schools in Indiana.  Her pretty graduation announcement has an 
embossed cover with nice green cording. My mother, Wilma Winrotte Martin, 
attended an Indiana Normal Teachers College, which only required 2 years of 
education to teach. 

The first Tyner THS Alumni was held on 5/3/1913, with a program listing 
the menu for the evening.  I have framed the two different years and many 
associated miscellaneous items in two gold frames to donate to the Tyner Alumni.  
It is my hope if the Tyner Alumni no longer exists, that these framed pictures 
would go to the Marshall Country Historical Society.  I am very glad to do what I 
can to continue the legacy of our beloved school, which has been closed for more
than 50 years. 

 
Thank you Cindy for your generous contribution……

__________________________________________________________________________________

Tyner-Teegarden-Polk Twp.-Walkerton-North Liberty-Green Twp. Florida Reunion
According to Don Knowlton, there were no attendees from Tyner at this year’s gathering. He
may not have any more gatherings because the numbers continue to dwindle. He asked me
to give his cell phone number to anyone who would be interested in getting together in
Sebring in February. The luncheon is held on the first Monday in February. Linda will be in
touch with Don in January to find out if there will be a meeting. His number is 574-261-5464.
_____________________________________________________________________________

2023 – 2024 SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS
Vera Klinedinst ………………………………Vanessa Meyer & Shannon Vermillion
Mary Ellen Hission ……………………….. Carter Dupont
Wilma Martin……………………………….. Lorelei Burdick
Mavis Shank …………………………………. Ava Pearish



HAROLD (HAL) MUNCIE EULOGY

Harold Rubert Muncie (Hal; Monk; Buppy; Papa) went to be with the Lord December 27, 2023, at 1:06 PM
peacefully at home in Gardner, Kansas. Hal was born December 4th, 1929, in Madison, IN to Emery Ozro and Eunice
Pauline (Teaford) Muncie, during the great depression. He was the youngest of three children, including his sister, Mary
Eunice, and brother, Emery Teaford. As a child he enjoyed his two dogs Prince and Chum, playing second base in softball,
center in basketball, high jump in track, and serving as a lifeguard at the Madison public pool where he saved a little girl’s
life. He enjoyed listening to the Kentucky Derby and Indy 500 on the radio and sitting on the banks of the Ohio River
watching the Madison Regatta boat races. Hal recalled the Ohio River flood of 1936-1937 where he and his dad floated on
a little boat through the water-filled halls of the Madison schools, forever remembering there was, “No school for seven
months!” Hal became a New York Yankees fan at the age of eight when he applied to be a Yankee bat boy. He saved
Wheaties boxes with famous NYY players on them and still spoke of the day his mom used his Lou Gherig box for
cardboard and ironed over it. Music caught his interest at a young age, and he enjoyed singing throughout his entire life.

Hal graduated from Madison High School in 1948, and often spoke with a smile of his high school basketball years
wearing #7. He the pivotman, and his team went on to the state championship. After graduation he was off to DePauw
University in Greencastle, IN where he joined Lambda Chi Alpha, was part of the athletic basketball program, and coached
the freshman basketball team before graduating in 1952 with his Bachelor of Arts. Later Hal went on to Indiana University
to receive his Master of Science in Education in 1959.

In September of 1952 Hal was drafted into the 3rd Infantry division of the Army and set sail for 34 days from New
York through the Panama Canal to Japan. He was a Corporal in the Korean War, serving for two years in the US Army
Signal Corps as a teletype communications operator. While serving, Hal met the newly married Joe DiMaggio and Marilyn
Monroe when they came to entertain the troops. The military wanted him to stay on and become a sergeant, but he wanted
to come home and start the next chapter of his life.

After accepting the position of Head Basketball Coach at Tyner High School in September of 1954, Hal moved to
Northern Indiana and rented a boarding room at Koontz Lake. Shortly thereafter, Carole Holmquist, the previous year’s
drummajorette, came to his office under the guise of, “returning the band whistle,” and the rest is history. That lucky
whistle is still tied to Hal and Carole’s wedding album. They were married the next Spring, on June 5th of 1955. Hal went
on to coach and teach at Tyner High School for nine years, becoming the principal from 1963-1965. Hal also spoke with
excitement about meeting Jesse Owens while serving as President of the Marshall County Teachers’ Association. During
this time, he and Carole adopted a son Robert Kevin and daughters Karla Marie and Kristine Joan. In the Spring of 1965
Hal was appointed the Principal of the Walkerton High School. In 1968 a new high school was built, and that fall
Astronaut John Glenn was in attendance for the dedication ceremony for the new John Glenn High School. In June of
1972, Hal was named Superintendent of PLJ School Corporation. He oversaw the merger of PLJ with North Liberty, which
became John Glenn School Corporation, and he served as Superintendent for an additional 12 years.

In April of 1985 Hal was named Superintendent of the Western Boone School Corporation, in Thorntown, IN
where he served a very successful seven years. In late 1985 parts of the movie, “Hoosiers,” were filmed on location nearby.
Hal granted leave for the student body to participate as extras and he got to meet actor Gene Hackman along the way. Hal
and his family attended Lebanon Bible Baptist Church. In 1990 his wife of 35 wonderful years, Carole, passed away
suddenly from illness. In 1992 Hal retired after serving 38 years in the field of education.

Hal was introduced to Pat French through a mutual friend in early 1991. There was an instant connection, and
they were married on October 5, 1991, in Springfield, MO. After Hal’s retirement, they moved to Springfield to be closer to
Pat’s children and grandchildren. He and Pat regularly attended the Missouri State Lady Bear Basketball games and
worked in Branson, MO at the Osmond Family Theater. They were members of the Sycamore Baptist and Park Crest
Baptist churches in Springfield, MO. Pat preceded Hal in death on June 27, 2008. Hal remained in Springfield and
volunteered at Mercy Hospital until 2013 when he moved to Gardner, KS.

Hal loved spending time with his family and on the lake, driving boats, and playing card games and basketball
with his kids. Hal’s love of music and singing would shine through when he would regale us with Take Me Out to the Ball
Game, Amazing Grace, and God Bless America, and he even loved crooning Moon River in the shower with his strong,
booming baritone. He had a strong interest in History: teaching; reading; visiting historical sites and cemeteries;
researching genealogies, wars, and biographies; and collecting newspapers from specific days in history. He will forever be
remembered as a kind, gentle man with a warm heart, and will be greatly missed by all who knew him. He was very social,
encouraging, patient, sometimes teasing, and had a smile that warmed the room. He was a devoted NY Yankees fan who
loved his country, friends, family, and the Lord.

Hal was preceded in death by his wife of 35 years Carole (Holmquist) Muncie. Three children: preceded in death
by son Robert Muncie; survived by daughters Karla Muncie and Kristine Pardue (husband Jonathan).



ALUMNI BANQUET MINUTES 2023

It was pouring down rain as Tyner Alumni began arriving at the Swan Lake 
Conference Center.  And so began the evening of the 105th Tyner Alumni Banquet. 
The hall at Swan Lake was beautiful with plenty of space for the 173 attendees.  
Positive comments were heard throughout the evening: “Glad the banquet is here
in Polk Township,” “Feels like coming back home,” and “I use to coon hunt in the 
woods right here.” 

There were tables loaded with Tyner memorabilia wonderfully displayed on 
entering the banquet hall.  The material was acquired by Gene Reese from the 
Marshall Country Historical Society.  Thank you Gene and Marsha for all the work 
in creating a great display.  Using a very large screen, Susie Lowry Litchfield set 
up a running video of: “all things and people of Tyner” as well as pictures of
previous banquets. 

Linda Drews Benjamin opened the evening welcoming everyone to the 
banquet.  Larry Mueller said the invocation.  The Color Guard from the Plymouth American Legion Post #27 
presented the Colors.  Susie introduced each member of the guard and led the attendees in the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 

Dinner was painstakingly served.  The issue concerning the amount of food was addressed later that 
evening and we were assured the problem would be solved for next year’s banquet. 

Linda again took the podium.  She asked for the person traveling the furthest.  The honor went to Lynn 
Aldrich Foraker from Arizona.  She had attended Teegarden and Tyner.  The oldest attendee was Roy 
Oscarson, class of 1947. 

It was good to see a number of alumni coming for their first time.  Recognition went out to entire 
families who were there.  The McGees, 3 brothers and their sister and the 3 Klinedinst sisters.  Four of the 
Creech family were there as well. 

 Bill Killian was unable to attend.  Linda read the poem he wrote for the banquet. 
 The Legacy Class of 1963 was recognized and each classmate stood and spoke.  
Two tables seated these graduates with a beautiful floral arrangement on each table.  
Vicki Klinedinst (Bill) Norris) and Claudia (Tom) Biggins each took home an 
arrangement.  Thank you Marsha Dare Reese for the wonderful bouquets. 
 Starting with the oldest graduates, each table introduced themselves and their 
guest.  Congratulations to Joe Bottorff, Class of 1953, celebrating his 70th year 
graduating. 
 Next up the minutes from the 2022 banquet, Duncan Mitchel motioned to 
dispense of the reading of the minutes, seconded by Lori Mullett Jacob.  Motion 
carried.  Linda asked if there were changes or additions to the minutes, none.  Motion 
carried.  Finance report was given by Gene Reese.  Lori Mullett Jacob made a motion 
to accept, it was seconded by Mr. Chet Bigler.  Motion carried. 
 Jim Waller, class of 1951 and Alumni of the Year, was introduced by Gene 
Reese, Jim was interesting to listen to and had some great tales to tell. 

The committee had requested suggestions for Alumni of the Year 2024
through the newsletter and by providing paper and pens on the banquet tables.  
A number of responses were received.  Thank you to all who responded. 

Under the Tyner Alumni sign, Karen Lasocha took pictures of numerous 
classes and several family groups.  After the closing of the meeting people 
started to mingle.  The banquet hall afforded ample room for catching up with 
fellow alumni. 

Everyone was given a “free” Tyner Alumni pen. 



THE JIM WALLER STORY
ALUMNUS OF 2023

I enjoyed visiting with Jim Waller. Two coaches, not discussing offenses and defenses but
remembering the students whose lives we changed!
It’s a beautiful sunny Sunday. Mom took us to Tyner EUB church. She gave me a dollar to start my journey
on learning how to tithe. After church it was home for Sunday dinner and off to the Tyner School baseball
diamond and Bill Waller with his bag of baseballs, hitting and catching practice.

That’s the first I knew Jim Waller. Jim Waller’s family moved to Tyner when he was three. I was later
to meet and know a lot about the 1951 Tyner High graduate, Jim Waller. He only had 20 people in his class.
He is number 14 on the leading scorers in Tyner Basketball history with 475 points. His 1950 team captured
the West High Tournament. He played for Coaches Bill Brown and Leo Crabbs, and mentioned that he looked
up to Norm Klinedinst and Dick Balke. Jim says, “I look back on those years with a tremendous amount of
gratitude.”

After graduation Jim had dreams of going to Notre Dame to college. Jim told me, “Going to Notre
Dame from Tyner High School was like going from Koontz Lake to the Pacific Ocean.” His nickname was “Doc”
because he wanted to be a doctor. But the summer between his Junior and Senior years, after working at a
summer basketball camp, he decided that he wanted to be a teacher and a coach.

There is a saying “A Teacher/Coach will influence more people in a year than most people do in their
lifetime.” Jim had 40 years of influence and changed lives.

A few places that Jim has coached are South Bend Central, South Bend Clay, Peru, and John Glenn
High Schools.

While at John Glenn, Jim taught remedial reading. This is where Jim told me he was a kick-ass-no-
nonsense teacher. Jim had learned boxing, wrestling and self-defense and he was so good. He never took a
student to the office in 40 years of teaching. His best memories are of the tough kids who came into his class
that he turned their lives around. Jim had an astonishing 92% graduation rate in 11 years at John Glenn. My
son Ryan to this day says “Mr. Waller was my favorite teacher!”

Jim told me as we visited that he had an “outstanding life.” Tonight we honor him as the “2023 Tyner
High School Alumnus of the Year.”

Written by Gene Reese 

If you would like to make a suggestion for the next Alumni of the year, please bring your
suggestion to the Alumni Banquet, along with a paragraph explaining why you are nominating
this individual.
If you will not be attending the banquet please mail your suggestion to:

Gene Reese, 128 Gemini Lane, Walkerton, Indiana 46574

MEMORIES OF TYNER HIGH SCHOOL
Sally Bottorff

Since Joe and I both graduated from Tyner, 1953 and 1955 and have been married 66 years we will share a
few memories.
For Joe it was basketball, basketball and more basketball! He was a member of the HiY Club and I was in the
Sunshine.
We went to the Jr.& Sr. proms together.
Also, it was fun being in the high school plays. The Senior trips to Washington DC were very much a highlight
and a wonderful memory.
We feel blessed that our three children all went to Tyner for a couple of their elementary years before it
closed. They all graduated from John Glenn.
Joe served on the PLJ School Board for 8 years. I worked as a Library aide for 14 years at Tyner, Walkerton
Elementary and John Glenn.
So our connections and memories have traveled right along with us in our lives together.



 

   We enjoyed our memories at Tyner High 
   School.  We get together once a year to 
   enjoy a wonderful dinner and relive those 
   experiences. Whether you come to the 
   Tyner Alumni Banquet every year or on 
   occasion, we think it is important to keep 
   this tradition alive.  It costs more to plan, 
   arrange and carry out than what our 
   meals cost.  Please consider a donation

to the Tyner Alumni Fund to keep our
unique banquet going. Together we will

   keep the “Memories” alive!!! 
   Thank you in advance. 
   Gene Reese (Class of 1965) 
   128 Gemini Lane, Walkerton, IN  46574 
   Tyner Alumni Financial Secretary 

ADDITIONAL SWAN LAKE INFORMATON

TYNER ALUMNI FINANCES 2023
9/1/2023

CD $4000
OPENING BALANCE $1613
REVENUES $6250
EXPENSES $5625

ALUMNI NEWSLETTER $ 231
TYNER ALUMNI PLAQUE $ 17
FLOWERS/DISPLAYS $ 272
ALUMNI PENS $ 222
SWAN LAKE DINNER $4721
MARTIN $ 100
1ST SOURCE BANK FEE $ 12
AMERICAN LEGION $ 50

CLOSING BALANCE $2233

We will be returning to Swan Lake for our banquet this year. The price will be the same as last year, $28 per
person. In addition to that, Swan Lake has offered rooms for anyone that would like to stay overnight. The
price is $120 with only 10 rooms available for this price. This includes breakfast the following morning. Please
make your room reservations by calling (574) 935-5680 and mentioning Tyner Alumni. The cut-off date for
reserving a room is July 26, 2024. Swan Lake will furnish a golf cart for anyone needing assistance from their
car to the banquet hall. Please contact Gene Reese (574) 952-0616. Since they will be serving a buffet style
dinner this year, fellow alumni will be available for anyone needing assistance.

TYNER INDIANA ALUMNI FACEBOOK PAGE

You are invited to join the Tyner Alumni Facebook Page. This group is for any person that attended Tyner High School whether they
graduated or not. Also this site is open to include spouses of Tyner Alumni and Tyner Community friends.
Come share in school memories, photos and be made aware of upcoming events. There are approximately 509 members and
perhaps there is someone here that you have had a desire to connect with, but haven’t been successful up to this point – you may
find them today.

Joining this Facebook page is very easy. As noted in the following 3 steps:

1. Did you attend Tyner School? What year would you, or did you graduate? What is your connection to Tyner High School?
2. If you are a son or daughter of an alumni please give the name of your parent that attended Tyner. If it’s your mom, please

Provide her maiden name. Thank you.
3. Did you or a family member attend Tyner? If so, what is their name, including maiden name, if applicable, and what

Is the class year, If you know it.

Group rules
Include your group rules and ask pending members to select that they agree to them.

NOTE: The Group Administrator, Linda Drews Benjamin will review your answers and respond soon. Please consider this invitation
now while it is fresh in your mind.

Check out the Tyner Website: www.tyner.org (Alan Burkholder – class of 1964)



DECEASED ALUMNI

CLASS NAME DOB DOD

1943 Pauline Maurer Baughman 07/07/25 07/18/23
1946 Marvin Klingerman 09/09/28 09/03/23
1946 Phyllis Franklin Pippenger 11/15/28 01/12/24
1947 Alfred Geist 03/01/29 01/11/15
1948 Treva Keck Rodgers 01/27/31 08/08/23
1949 Bettty FranklinWiegand 09/02/31 06/08/19
1949 Marian Jones Zillmer 12/11/30 09/15/22
1949 Dorothy Calvert Price 10/07/31 01/28/24
1952 Aletha Loucks Bailey 12/05/34 11/06/22
1952 Joy LaMunion Jennings 01/27/34 06/11/23
1952 Richard Stoneburner 01/27/33 09/03/23
1954 Anita Amidon Rumery 11/14/36 11/10/20
1954 Shirley Klinedinst Cover 02/01/36 04/10/24
1955 Gene Zink 09/06/37 10/17/22
1955 Betty Baughman Metcalf 06/14/37 06/18/23
1956 Carolyn Johnson 03/05/38 09/04/22
1956 Beverly LaMunion Smith 06/16/38 11/02/23
1956 Julius (Deuce) Erdelyi 09/30/38 12/14/23
1957 Betty (Lou) Blaisdell Davis 08/31/39 10/21/23
1957 Kay Lemert Williams 10/19/39 01/07/24
1959 Edwin Martin 01/26/41 11/08/23
1960 Dorothy Gardner Eads 04/27/42 08/31/23
1960 DuWayne Burch 03/23/42 12/14/23
1961 Ronald Burkholder 08/04/42 12/20/23
1962 Sharon Schmeltz Lowry 07/14/43 02/22/23
1962 Ron Thomas 04/13/44 06/04/23
1963 Elwood Renz 10/01/43 03/25/24
1965 Regina Dipert 08/16/47 03/08/24
1974 John Holderread 02/17/56 03/18/24
Principal Harold (Hal) Muncie 12/04/29 12/27/23

FUTURE EVENTS

Class of 1970 will be gathering together,
August 10, 2024 at the Tyner Lodge

1974 - 50th CLASS REUNION
Saturday, August 10, 2024
The Brass Rail, Plymouth, IN
6 pm EST
$30 @ person, Cash bar is additional
Please send checks before 6/30/2024 to:
Rosalie Jacobs,

      for more information contact: PO Box 462, Kingsford Heights, IN 46346
T. Jay Hurford Tom Biggins
(574) 298-2949 (574) 485-6825



TYNER HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI BANQUET
YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND THE 106th ANNUAL 

TYNER HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI BANQUET 
FRIDAY, AUGUST 2, 2024 

SWAN LAKE RESORT CONFERENCE CENTER 
5203 PLYMOUTH-LAPORTE TRAIL, PLYMOUTH, INDIANA 
REGISTRATION AND SOCIAL HOUR BEGINS AT 4:30 P.M. 

DINNER BEGINS AT 6:00 P.M. 
 
 

 

We hope you enjoyed the 2024 edition of the Tyner Newsletter
and hope to see you at the “Banquet.”

Linda – Gene – Larry – Rose (Rosalie) – Susie – Connie – Pat
Please Return This Form To

!

Gene Reese
128 Gemini Lane
Walkerton, IN 46574
(email)genereese@yahoo.com Cell: (574) 952-0616

_Please check here if your mailing address or email has changed

Total Number of Reservations @ $28.00/person Total enclosed _ _

Your Name Your Class _

Your Guest’s Name _ _

Your Email Address _ _

Your Street Address _ _

City_ _State Zip

Land Line _ Cell Phone_ _

Do you and your guest want to be seated with another class? If so, which class? _

ALUMNI OF THE YEAR 2024 SUGGESTION _________________________________________________

DINNER MENU SERVED BUFFET STYLE 
 
   chicken, swiss steak, mashed potatoes, gravy, vegetables, butter egg noodles,  
 salad & bread on tables, variety of desserts, coffee, lemonade, tea, water, cash bar 

 

Please Return Reservations by
July 19, 2024

Make Checks Payable to
Tyner Alumni Association



1964 LEGACY GRADUATING CLASS
 

LarryMueller
(email)Mueller11035@comcast.net
11035CougarDrive
Granger,IN46530


